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Hello Esteemed Finance Legislators,

I write in support of increasing AMHS funding for service in the current budget you are
 considering. I believe if you would be bold in funding a consistent schedule you will find
 ridership will increase, thus revenues will increase. This is a well known fact with any kind of
 transportation resembling transit service.

Additionally, Southeast Alaska will always have to rely on ferry service no matter how many
 hard surface roads are built and maintained.

Thank you for listening to your constituents!

Frankie Pillifant
frankie@gci.net
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